
   

 

 

We hope you are all well and you and your family have been keeping safe and healthy during this 
unprecedented time.  

The Sag Harbor Inn has re-opened its doors on Friday, May 15, 2020. We know that providing a safe 
environment for our guests and employees will be of the utmost importance as we enter “The New 
Normal”. 

Our approach follows all the guidelines from the CDC, the EPA, and local health officials. 

Some of our new protocols will include the following: 

• We will have dividers and signage placed as a reminder to keep 6 feet apart so that we can adhere 
to proper social distancing.  

• Upon entry, we ask that you wear a mask at all times for not only your welfare but also for the 
welfare of other guests and our employees. 

• Guests exhibiting symptoms of Covid-19 will not be permitted to register into the hotel.  
• Hand sanitizer will be placed throughout our hotel for our guests to use. 
• Available at our Front Desk will be a list of restaurants in the area that will be open for take-out, 

curbside pickup or delivery.  
• All our employees will wear masks, gloves and have been trained to practice sanitization 

procedures and they will use disinfectants in accordance with guidelines and principles as laid out 
by the CDC and EPA. 

• All 1st floor guest rooms are also accessible from the exterior. 
• Our Harborview Lounge where we serve our complimentary continental breakfast will be 

rearranged so that seating is spaced 6 feet apart. Our continental breakfast service also will be 
rearranged to offer “Grab & Go” wrapped goods, coffee and tea will be served by a member of our 
exemplary staff. Our patio abutting the lounge will also be arranged in observance of social 
distancing. 

• Our building is equipped with an elevator; all buttons and handrails will be routinely sanitized. Our 
stairs are next to the elevator with entry available on all floors, and the door handles and handrails 
will be sanitized regularly throughout the day. 

• We have waived our cancellation policy until June 30, 2020 and we will revisit this should 
conditions warrant an extension or restoration of the quarantine as mandated by our state 
government or county executive. 

• We invite you to visit downtown Sag Harbor and all it has to offer, but we must advise you a mask 
will be required for the health and safety of yourself and others around you. 

To book your stay, click here for Reservations or call us at (631) 725-2949  

We look forward to welcoming you soon!  
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To the Valued Guests of The Sag Harbor Inn 

https://app.thebookingbutton.com/properties/sagharbordirect?check_in_date=17-05-2020&check_out_date=18-05-2020&number_adults=2
https://sagharborinn.com/

